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VEF to release report for the third quarter 2024 on 
Wednesday, October 23, 2024

Results webcast will be held at 15:00 CEST (09:00 a.m. ET) Wednesday October 23, 2024 where Dave 
Nangle, Managing Director of VEF will comment on the report and the latest developments.

To join the live conference and be able to ask questions, please use the below link for registration:

https://register.vevent.com/register/BI775741a9e8da4ce88709a501946ec8fd

To view the live interactive presentation in listen-only mode, please log on to:

https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/toiugbj7

For further information please contact:
Kim Ståhl, CFO: +46 (0) 8-545 015 50

About Us
VEF AB (publ) is an investment company whose Common Shares are listed in Sweden. We invest in growth 

stage private fintech companies, take minority stakes and are active investors with board representation in our 

portfolio companies, always looking to back the best entrepreneurs in each market. We focus on scale emerging 

markets and invest across all areas of financial services inclusive of payments, credit, mobile money and wealth 

advisors. VEF trades in Sweden on Nasdaq Stockholm's Main Market under the ticker VEFAB. For more 

information on VEF, please visit http://www.vef.vc.
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